
Owls Just Wanna Have Fun - Spring Carnival

Our Spring Carnival is a way for us to celebrate the end of the school year with an
evening filled with fun games, prizes and good times!

Check out our website for more details:
Pre-purchasing admission for children (Adults are free) + overview of what to expect at the event
Event Sponsorship and Donations

Visit our website to learn more: https://tinyurl.com/ojibspringcarnival 

Friday, April 26th 6-8:30 PM

Who wants to see Mr. K get dunked in a dunk tank during the
carnival?  This will happen if we meet our school goal of selling

$10,000 of raffle tickets and we need your help!
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April PTO Meeting
Are you interested in joining the PTO Board next year? Come to our meeting on April 10th to learn more. 

Intent to run forms will be available.  Positions are:
President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary, Volunteer Coordinator

*President and Treasurer positions must be filled by someone that has already served on the Board*

You do not need to be a Board member to be part of our PTO!  We are looking for more parents to be involved
next year to help chair events and fundraising programs like Birthday Grams, Santa Shop, Family Fun Nights, etc!

Upcoming PTO Events
April PTO Meeting - Wednesday, April 10th - 7PM

Owls Just Wanna Have Fun - Spring Carnival - Friday, April 26th 6-8PM
Final PTO Meeting of the Year - May 14th - 7PM

facebook.com/OjibwaPTO ojibwapto.weebly.com 30pto@cvs.k12.mi.us

Carnival Raffle Tickets

QR to purchase 
Admission Tickets

One Book of Tickets will be sent home the week
prior to Spring Break along with further details.
Request for more tickets to sell can be done by

using the QR code . 

https://www.chippewavalleyschools.org/schools/elementary-schools/ojibwa/pto/spring-carnival/
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